
 

 

Dear Sir/madam.  
It has come to my attention that the radio station Fever FM have asked for the license to be changed 
during the Muslim month of Ramdhan. I have always listened to this community radio as they cater 
to all. However allowing them to change their license will only allow them to cater for Muslims 
during this month, I feel this is unfair on all others that listed to this radio. I ask as a regular listener 
to not allow this unfair change.  
 
Many thanks. 
 
Saqlain Mirza 


